
 

 

 

 

 

Local Policy Maker Group (LPMG) 
 

Thursday October 26, 2017 

6:00 P.M. – 7:30 P.M. 

 

SamTrans Offices – Bacciocco Auditorium, 2nd Floor 

1250 San Carlos Ave., San Carlos 

 

 

NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION 
 

 

Please be advised that 

the LPMG meeting on October 26, 2017  

is cancelled 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Meetings: 

 

 November – The next regularly scheduled LPMG meeting will be co-hosted with Caltrain 

and High-Speed Rail. This meeting will be held on Thursday, November 30, 2017 at 

6:00 P.M. in SamTrans Offices – Bacciocco Auditorium, 2nd Floor, 1250 San Carlos Ave, 

San Carlos, CA. 

 December – The December LPMG meeting is cancelled to avoid winter holiday 

conflicts. 


